8/28/23
Good afternoon Broad Street families,
We hope everyone is enjoying their last few days of summer! Attached you will find a letter with information on student drop-off and pick-up procedures. The Greenwich Township Police Department has initiated significant drop-off procedures. There have been some changes from previous years so please be sure to read this over. 
If you have any questions at all, feel free to contact the main office at 856-224-4900 ex.1131.
We look forward to seeing everyone on the first day of school, September 6th!

